
 

 

 

 

02nd August 2022 

 

Bombay Stock Exchange 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 51(2) of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 regarding outcome of the 

meeting  

 

Dear Sir(s) /Ma’am,  

 

Pursuant to the Regulation 51(2) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulation, 2015, we wish to inform you that Board of Directors of Manappuram Home 

Finance Limited in its meeting held on held on Tuesday, August 02,2022, have considered   the 

proposal of raising funds via NCDs through private placement to the tune of Rs.100 Crore in 

one or more tranche. 

Request you to kindly take the same on record. 

 

For and on behalf of Manappuram Home Finance Limited 

 

 

Sreedivya S 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

FCS No: 7590 
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